
From: Paul McIntosh pmcintosh64@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: Mapua Masterplan consultations

Date: 4 December 2024 at 7:38 PM
To: Dwayne.Fletcher@tasman.govt.nz
Cc: Mike Kininmonth mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz, Anna McKenzie anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz, MDCA Secretary

secretary@ourmapua.org

Dwayne,

Thanks for the response.

Collecting questions ahead of next weeks meeting is probably not manageable given the timeframe - but I appreciate the offer.

We may revert with questions after the meeting.

Best regards,
Paul 

Yahoo Mail: Search, organise, conquer

On Tue, 3 Dec 2024 at 5:06 pm, Dwayne Fletcher
<Dwayne.Fletcher@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Kia ora Paul
 

Apologies for the delay in responding.
 

Neither Anna nor I can attend this coming Monday, but we could attend something in early
Feb? Also, if you have questions ahead of Monday, we can also try to get some answers to
you before your session?
 

Regards

Dwayne
 

 
  
Anna McKenzie | Service & Strategy
Principal Planner – Environmental Policy
DDI +64 3 543 7613
This e-mail is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the named addressee, please delete the message and
notify us of the error. You must not copy, use, or disclose this communication, or any attachments or information in it.

From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 November 2024 9:13 am
To: Mike Kininmonth <mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz>; Anna McKenzie
<anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Mapua Masterplan consultation
 

Monday 9th December 7pm Mapua Cmty Hall

Yahoo Mail: Search, organise, conquer

 

On Wed, 27 Nov 2024 at 9:06 am, Mike Kininmonth

<mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Hello Anna,

Paul will be the best person to answer dates and details.

I’ve copied Paul in for you to converse.

https://mail.onelink.me/107872968?pid=nativeplacement&c=US_Acquisition_YMktg_315_SearchOrgConquer_EmailSignature&af_sub1=Acquisition&af_sub2=US_YMktg&af_sub3=&af_sub4=100002039&af_sub5=C01_Email_Static_&af_ios_store_cpp=0c38e4b0-a27e-40f9-a211-f4e2de32ab91&af_android_url=https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.yahoo.mobile.client.android.mail&listing=search_organize_conquer
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mailto:mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz


Regards

M

 
 

Mike Kininmonth
Councillor | Kaikaunihera
Call +64 3 543 8400  |  mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete

From: Anna McKenzie <anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 26 November 2024 2:40 pm
To: Mike Kininmonth <mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Mapua Masterplan consultation

 

Hi Mike,

 

What date is the meeting?

 

  
Anna McKenzie | Service & Strategy
Principal Planner – Environmental Policy
DDI +64 3 543 7613
This e-mail is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the named addressee, please delete the message and
notify us of the error. You must not copy, use, or disclose this communication, or any attachments or information in it.

From: Mike Kininmonth <mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 26 November 2024 12:51 pm
To: Anna McKenzie <anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Subject: Mapua Masterplan consultation

 

Hello Anna,

The MDCA is looking at holding a one off meeting to discuss the masterplan with its membership.

The purpose of the meeting is for general discussion on attendees understanding and to encourage submissions.

Please note, I do not intend to attend this meeting, because by the very nature of my attendance, may influence people’s ability to feely
speak of council’s process’s etc.

 

Paul McIntosh (Chair) has asked me ask you a few questions;

1. Would you be prepared to attend the meeting to answer questions on the topic?
2. Would you prefer to provide answers to pre-prepared questions via email ?
3. Would you consider letting the existing process continue and all submissions be dealt with after closing date ?

Regards

M

  
Mike Kininmonth | Councillor
Kaikaunihera
This e-mail is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the named addressee, please delete the message and
notify us of the error. You must not copy, use, or disclose this communication, or any attachments or information in it.
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